From:

To: Pharmacy

Date: Wednesday, 11 July 2018 7:07:08 AM

Committee Secretary

HCDSDFVPC

Parliament House

George St

Brisbane Qld 4000

Dear Mr Hansen.

RE: Inquiry into the establishment of a pharmacy council and transfer of pharmacy ownership in Queensland.

I have been made aware of the abovementioned inquiry, and I am writing to submit my views on issues within the terms of reference of this inquiry.

Please do not deregulate pharmacy.

I need my local pharmacy.

I live in a small regional centre. There is one pharmacy in my town and it is a very important part of my community.

I can rely on my pharmacist for advice and help with my health care.

They are also the source of much advice and assistance with all things in my community and the community would struggle to

Exist without the "local chemist"

We need their friendly faces and assistance.

Yours faithfully

Greg Higgins